
WISPA will be selling cakes after school on
Thursday 14th March to raise funds for our school.

We would be grateful for any donations of cakes
or biscuits that can be sold at the event.

In l ine with school policy, please ensure any cakes
or biscuits donated are nut-free .

Donations will need to be brought to your child's
classroom on the morning of the sale. Please ensure
that you either use disposable containers or clearly
label any tins or plates with your child's name and

class so they can be returned afterwards.

Please let your Class Rep know if you are available to
help sell cakes on the day.

Thank you in advance for your contribution and support.

If  you are donating we kindly ask that you complete  and
return the below Gift Aid form alongside your donation.

WISPA CAKE SALE
Thursday 14th March


